
Quahog Bay Conservancy 
and Educational Research Institute

Working Waterfront Science Scholarship

A senior high school student planning to attend an accredited educational institution full-time in

a Bachelor of Science program

Must have a 3.0 grade point average (grade of B) or higher

Intend to pursue a degree in a marine or engineering related field

Be a resident of Harpswell

Contact information — Name, phone, address, email, and a short introduction about yourself.

Statement of Benefit — Provide a short, written description of why and how this scholarship would

benefit you. Please include, the college you plan on attending, field of study, and goals.

Budget Justification — Provide a short, written description of where the funds intend to be

applied, specifically room, board, and tuition.

Write a thank you letter to Quahog Bay Conservancy’s Board of Directors.

Provide your chosen field of study and a photo of you.

Provide proof of acceptance and attendance to an accredited college/university.

Introduction 

Quahog Bay Conservancy (QBC) is pleased to provide support for two (2) Harpswell senior high

school students with a scholarship towards their future college education. Each recipient of the

Working Waterfront Science Scholarship will be awarded $5,000 for one year, plus a laptop. The ideal

candidate will pursue a course of study that aligns with the mission and programs of QBC and be in

the marine science and/or engineering related fields of study including, but not limited to: marine

biology, marine science, environmental science, marine entrepreneurship, oceanography,

aquaculture and aquarium science, fisheries science, ecology, chemistry, biology, marine

engineering, civil engineering, mechanical engineering and marine systems engineering, etc. 

     The mission of the Quahog Bay Conservancy is to provide hands-on and research programs 

     focused on revitalize the ecosystem of Quahog Bay and the environment in general.  

Eligibility 

To apply for funding each applicant must be:

Application Instructions 

Please email QBC, at office@quahogbay.org (subject line: 2023 Waterfront Scholarship) with the following: 

Requirements 

Upon receiving the scholarship recipients must: 

By accepting this award, you have granted Quahog Bay Conservancy permission to post your name

and photo to our website and social media outlets as the chosen recipient(s). 

Deadline: May 30, 2023

If you wish to apply past this deadline, please contact office@quahogbay.org with a new deadline

rationale and your full application. 

If you have any questions or would like further information, please contact Quahog Bay Conservancy:

 email: office@quahogbay.org • phone: 207-522-1105. Or visit our website at www.quahogbay.org
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